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THE FINANCIAL SITUATION OF THE CONTRACTING PARTIES
ADDENDUM

NOTE FROM THE CHILEAN DELEGATION REGARDING THE
CHILEAN CONTRIBUTION

With reference to document GATT/CP.4/9, containing the
report on the financial situation of the Contracting Parties,
the Chilean Delegation declares that the Chilean contribution
to the Interim Commission has not been paid owing to the fact
that Chile did not ratify the Protocol of Provisional Application
until 16 February 1949 and consequently this contribution could
not be included in the final budget for the year.

The amount in question has been provided for in the Budget
for 1950, and the contribution for both years will be paid during
the course of the present session of the Contracting Parties.


